PUBLIC NOTICE - BUDGET WORKSHOP

The Patton Village City Council will convene a Budget Workshop on
Thursday, August 31, 2020 at 16940 Main Street, Splendora, Texas at
5:00 p.m. being accessible to the public both electronically and by
telephone with notice of said meeting, the date, and access information
via Internet and telephone being posted as pursuant to the provisions
of Texas Government Code.

No decisions will be made on the budget for the 2020-2021 Fiscal Year,
but this workshop is for discussion only.

Sédie Dawson, City Secretary

Posted this 24th day of August 2020 at 4:45 p.m.

ACCESS TO BUDGET WORKSHOP 8/31/20

Budget Workshop #3
Mon, Aug 31, 2020 5:00 PM - 7:00 PM (CDT)

Please join the meeting from your computer, tablet, or smartphone.
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/428130821

You can also dial in using your phone.
United States (Toll Free): 1 866 899 4679
United States: +1 (571) 317-3116

Access Code: 428-130-821



